
School Board Meeting/Workshop:   September 10, 2012   
 

Subject:       Student Travel 2013 - Costa Rica 
        
Presenter:        Daryl Boeckers and/or  

Nancy Eiynck    
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:  
 
Preliminary approval 
 
DESCRIPTION:  
 
The department of world languages is planning on traveling in June of 2013 with 12 
students to Costa Rica.  The trip focuses on language and pairs BHS students to 
experience home life in small cities just outside the capital, San José.  Students will visit 
major sites including exploring rainforests, volcanoes, pineapple plantations, learning to 
dance and enjoying the food of Costa Rica while speaking the target language – 
Spanish!  See attachments for more details. 
 
ATTACHMENT(S):   
 
Bosque Tropical Tentative Itinerary 
Costa Rica School Board Summary 
 

 
 

 


